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20 April 2020 

Dear Registered Provider  

Please find attached slides and related documentation from the Webinar ‘COVID-
19: Meeting the challenge in Residential Care’ which was delivered by the HSE 
on Wednesday 15th April.  

We are disseminating this information on behalf of the HSE.  

Kind Regards 

 

 

Chief Inspector of Social Services, Director of Regulation 


